From: Jean King

Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 4:42 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Zone 7 Meeting October 16, 2024

CAUTION - This email came from outside of Zone 7 Water Agency. Do not open attachments or click on links in suspicious
emails.

Submitting comment for ltem 14 to be read at the meeting.

| oppose more funding for the Delta Tunnel and ask you to vote against it this evening.
Both the total cost and Zone 7’s share are too high.

The Tunnel would do too much environmental and cultural damage.

For 60 years the public has been opposed to plans like this.

A better plan is to reuse, recycle and conserve local and regional water supplies.

Complete the Bay Delta Plan before considering the Delta Tunnel Plan.

Thank you.

Jean King

Livermore CA



